
Jimmie B. Strong | jstrong@theadvisory.global | 901.230.2114 | 5100 Poplar Ave., FL27, Memphis, 

TN 38137 

June 16, 2025 

VIA EMAIL  

Tennessee Public Utility Commission 

tpuc.docketroom@tn.gov 

502 Deaderick Street, 4th Floor 

Nashville, Tennessee 37243 

c/o Aaron Conklin 

aaron.conklin@tn.gov 

RE: In re: Petition of Waterloo RV Park Located in Lawrenceburg, Lawrence 

County, Tennessee to Determine if a CCN Is Needed – TPUC Docket No. 25-00038 

Dear Mr. Conklin: 

Please accept this letter as my formal Notice of Appearance on behalf of FiveRivers 

Group Investments, LP – Waterloo 1819 US Fund (“FiveRivers”) in the above-

referenced matter. I, Jimmie B. Strong, Tennessee-licensed attorney (TN Bar No. 

033916) and President of The Advisory, PLLC, will be representing FiveRivers as 

counsel of record in Docket No. 25-00038. Kindly direct all correspondence, filings, and 

communications regarding this docket to my attention. 

Should you have any questions or require further information, please feel free to contact 

me directly. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Jimmie B. Strong 

President 

The Advisory, PLLC 

TN Bar No. 033916 

jstrong@theadvisory.global 

cc: 

Michael Shamsie (mike.shamsie@landgroup.biz) 

Aaron Conklin (aaron.conklin@tn.gov) 

Electronically Filed in TPUC Docket Room on June 16, 2025 

Electronically Filed in TPUC Docket 
Room on June 16, 2025 at 3:42 p.m.
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